
YOUR VILLAGE HALL NEEDS YOU 
 
For nearly a century Dunsford Village Hall has been at the heart of the village, 
physically and metaphorically. For over 70 years it has been the home of DADS and 
the place where pantomimes and summer shows have entertained us all. 
 
But we can’t guarantee this will continue 
The usage of the hall has reduced in recent years, especially during the pandemic. 
We are in desperate need of funds to continue to operate. The Committee has 
recently had to spend a considerable amount of money to rewire the hall, replace 
the old boiler and carry out essential maintenance. This work had to be carried out 
to comply with new regulations and health and safety requirements.  
 
As a result, our funds are low and so we are organising a number of fund-raising 
events which we hope will be supported by the Community, starting with the 
Halloween Disco (29th October 2022). Details of all our events will be widely 
advertised.  
 
How can you help? 
• Book the hall for your events 
• Hire the chairs and tables for private parties (or use the hall) 
• Support fund-raising efforts 
• Attend our events 
• Become a member of the Committee 
• Become a friend of the hall with a personal donation 

 
We all know in our heart of hearts how integral the hall is to the village, to the 
School, Dunsford Singers, Acorn, the various Yoga and Painting groups that use it, 
our Christmas Bazaar and of course the village pantomimes. 
. 
Dunsford Village Hall is an important asset for the Community, but it cannot 
operate without covering its costs. The reality is that if funds do not increase, it 
will eventually have to close. 
 
We hope all members of the Community will realise the importance of this village 
asset and support the Committee’s efforts to keep it running for the benefit of all 
of us. 


